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Kia ora te whanau, 

What an amazing week to be part of Te Mata School! Our                       
cross-country saw true dedication from all students who put in                   
their best efforts and showed encouragement to everyone.  

The Passion Learning programs commenced and children had the                 
opportunity to take part in a range of activities. Thank you those                       
parents who have volunteered their time to help us.  

Then Friday evening at the school disco was an amazing turn out                       
of family and students. A huge thank you to our P.T.A. and                       
teachers who decorated the hall, prepared and served the food,                   
then finally stayed to tidy away. You certainly made our children's                     
day.  

Mrs Fiona Gott 

………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………….. 
     THIS WEEK’S ​TOP NEWS 

Thank you Barry.....you made our day! ​A big thank                 

you to Barry Shearer for coming into school for the day to test all our electrical                               
equipment. This is a H&S requirement that would cost the school a lot if Barry                             
was not kind enough to donate his expertise and time. Thanks Barry you made                           
our day!  

Oxford Pies ​That time of year again, we will be doing our annual                         

Oxford Pie drive soon. Blair Hanna from Ray White Raglan would like to offer a                             
first and second prize to the 2 kids who sell the most Oxford pies. Order forms                               
will be available soon for all students to take home and get selling! Deadline for                             
orders will be after the next school holidays 2nd August 2018. 



Cross Country ​We had a great Cross Country event last Friday, thank you all to whanau                               

that came out to watch the kids run the new course, big thank you to Lester Adams for the use of his                                           
paddock. It was great to have a venue so close to school. All students that participated were winners in                                     
our eyes, they all gave it their best. Here are the placings for each year group, Interschool Team to be                                       
announced by Kathy Briant this week: 

 

5 Year Old Girls  6 Year Old Girls  7 Year Old Girls  8 Year Old Girls 

1st - Eden Wilson  1st - Rudy Welsh  1st - Michaela Meyer  1st - Nico Wylie 

2nd - Ava Duthie  2nd - Olivia Cowie  2nd - Amelia Schnuriger  2nd - Isla Limbert 

3rd - Caitlin Higgins  3rd - Evie Malpass  3rd - Anabelle Mills  3rd - Sianna Bower 

5 Year Old Boys  6 Year Old Boys  7 Year Old Boys  8 Year Old Boys 

1st - Harlo Bird  1st - Dan Walmsley  1st - Sam Crane  1st - Jonty Smith 

2nd - Max Mathis  2nd - Nelson Wright  2nd - Cruz Leuthart  2nd - Toby Bower 

3rd - Frejvid Gordon  3rd - Miller Kirk  3rd - Ryley Shaw  3rd - Callum Sims-Ball 

9 Year Old Girls  10 Year Old Girls  11 Year Old Girls  12+ Year Old Girls 

1st - Milla Taggart  1st - Abigail Meyer  1st - Jayla-Rose Waitere  1st - Leah Rutherfurd-Higgins 

2nd - Ayla-Rose Thomson  2nd - Star Knuiman  2nd - Emma Higgins  2nd - Casabella Smith 

3rd - Mika Kereopa  3rd - Sophia Kanellis  3rd - Emma Gott  3rd - Chloe O’Neill 

9 Year Old Boys  10 Year Old Boys  11 Year Old Boys  12+ Year Old Boys 

1st - Emmanouel Kanellis  1st - Fionn Meenagh  1st - Isaac Limbert  1st - Max Brighouse 

2nd - Hendrix Knox  2nd - Sunny Leuthart  2nd - Kai Kereopa  2nd - Travis Stoddart 

3rd -   3rd - Alex Gott  3rd - Regan Waitere  3rd - Naoise 
Higgins-McCormick 

 
 
 

 

 

Check out our school Facebook page for all photos from the Cross Country 



Raglan Go Bus Service Fees ​Payment for your Term 2 bus fees                       

are due this Friday. Invoices were emailed out last week, if you didn’t receive yours                             
then please contact Celeste at ​admin@temataraglan.school.nz​.  

School Disco ​Thanks to all students that             

came to our school disco on Friday night. We sure                   
had a full house with lots of whanau coming to join                     
in the fun. Huge thank you to all the parents that                     
helped behind the scenes to set up lighting,               

decorations, 
prepare food for     
sale and clean up       
after the disco was       
over. We couldn’t     
have done it     
without you! Huge thanks to Wayne & Fiona Stephens for their                     
legendary Te Mata Chips,       
this sure helped us       
fundraise for the school.       

Thank you. 
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Teachers Only Day ​Please note that the school will be closed on Wednesday 30th May,                             

2018 for a Teachers Only Day.  

 

Important Upcoming Dates 
 

Thursday, 25th May   Vision and Hearing Checks in School (afternoon) 

Tuesday, 22nd May  Art to Wear -  ​Tickets on Sale today​ - RAGLAN INFO CENTRE 

Friday, 25th May  Interschool Cross Country 

Wednesday 30th May  Teachers Only Day (TOD) - SCHOOL WILL BE CLOSED  

Sat 2nd & Sun 3rd June  Art to Wear - Raglan Town Hall (tickets on sale 22 May at Info Centre) 

Monday, 4th June  Queen’s Birthday (Public Holiday) 

Wednesday, 20th June   Student Led Conferences (afternoon session) 

Thursday, 21st June   Student Led Conferences (evening session) 

Friday, 29th June   Ballot Deadline for Out of Zone Enrolments Term 1 & 2, 2019 

Friday, 6th July  Last Day of Term 2 

Monday 23rd July  First Day of Term 3 

………………………………………………………………………………………………………………
…………………………... 

 


